File No.PC-VII/2020/HRMS/6(Pt.)

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. PC-VII/2020/HRMS/6 (Pt) New Delhi, dated: ﬂc\.l 1.2020

To,

The General Manager,
All Zonal Railways & Production Units
(As per standing mailing list)

Sub : Launch of e-Pass module for pensioners of Indian Railways.

E-Pass / PTO module of HRMS was launched for employees of Indian Railways on
24.08.2020 and detailed guidelines in this regard were issued vide Board's letter dated
14.08.2020.

2 However, due to certain logistics issues involved, e-Pass module could not be
launched for pensioners. The same is being sorted out by CRIS and now it has been decided
that e-Pass module to pensioners will be launched in the third week of November, 2020.
Detailed guidelines regarding the same will also be issued subsequently.

3 This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

S

vivKumar G)

Dy. Director, PC-VII & HRMS
Railway Board

Ph. No. 011-47845132

e-mail : jaya.kumarg@gov.in



